
Young Voices 

2017 

Young Voices was a huge 

success with our school 

choir being part of 5011 

singers joining together for 

a wonderful concert. The 

atmosphere was electric 

and everyone had a good 

sing and dance! 

Well done to all who took 

part and to all the parents 

for all your support – 

Thank you! 

I would like to say a       

special thank you to Mrs 

Mannion, Mr McGregor 

and Jessica for being there 

to support and help me. 

 

Mrs Coles 

PTA Quiz Night 

On Friday 27th January the PTA are holding another fantastic quiz night. 

Please click on the following link to book your  tickets.    

 https://www.picatic.com/StWilfridsPTAQuiz2017/ 

It's always a great night and this year they will also be providing fabulous 

homemade curry!!  As well as the usual murphy beers!  

https://www.picatic.com/StWilfridsPTAQuiz2017/


World Book Day 

Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day when the 

children will be visited by an acclaimed author.  

The children are invited to come to school dressed as 

their favourite book character. 

Reminders 

Chewing gum is not allowed in school. There seems to be a growing trend at the moment 

for children to be chewing gum during break/lunchtimes and this is strictly forbidden. 

 

Long hair should always be tied back for school. This is not only for health and safety  

reasons but this also helps prevent the spreading of head lice. 

 

Prayer of the Week 
 
Dear Jesus 
 
Let us pray for the refugees and people who are 
suffering the loss of others.  
We remember their friends and families and hope 
that one day there will be a home for everyone.  
We ask you for your love and kindness for all for a  
fairer world.  
 
Lord in your Mercy,  
 
Hear our Prayer 
 

Hugh   Y5 

Golden Broom 

Congratulations to R/Y1 Class for winning this 

weeks Golden Broom. Well done. 

Who will it be next week? 




